Letter to the Editor: Students thankful for after graduation party



June 9, 2011

Dear editor,

The Leonard Junior High eighth grade graduating class of 2011 was treated to an "After Graduation Party" on Thursday, June 2, courtesy of several local businesses. We would like to say thank you to the following for their donations: Circle Star Quick Lube, Gzim's Pizza, The Furniture Gallery, Bear Creek Country Store, Hair Central, Leonard Pharmacy, B & B Foods, Carlisle Mott, Starfish Clinical Massage, Buchanan Insurance Agency, and Watson Brothers. You helped make this a special occasion to remember. Thank You!

Leonard Junior High Eighth Grade Class of 2011